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January 3, 2018 
 
RE:  Temporary Road Closure – Water Main Break 
 
County Road 43 in Finch will be temporarily closed due to a water main break.  The Township and the Ontario 
Clean Water Agency are working to resolve the issue.  The appropriate detours are in place.  Please note the 
location of the closure that is to take place is indicated in the provided map.  Residents are encouraged to plan 
alternative routes if necessary. 
 
Please contact the Public Works Department should you have any questions in regard to the road closure at 613-
984-2821 ext 227 or by e-mailing publicworks@northstormont.ca.     
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Portion of County Road 43 to be temporarily closed 
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